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First name: Adrienne

Last name: Ross

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I mountain/gravel bike regularly up on Gold Camp and Old Stage Road. As a solo female, it's

disconcerting to ride past all the dispersed shooting. It's a free for all. I have made an effort to be off the road

earlier in the morning, or ride on non-weekend days in order to avoid all the shooting. It's loud and takes away

from being in nature. There's casings, beer cans and trash everywhere. It's bad for the environment and I worry

about my safety when riding past people who are shooting wherever they please. I fully support regulating this

because it's clear that we can't take care of it without regulation. Having a designated shooting area would

greatly improve the situation for people who aren't shooting as well as the environment, and would still provide

shooters the opportunity to participate in their hobby. Thank you for addressing this issue. 


